
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REDUCING SINGLE USE PLASTICS AT THE STAR  
The Star Entertainment Group is committed to building and operating world class properties which work 
to continuously improve Sustainability in design, operations and through our guest experiences. 

As a leading Australian company and destination business we are committed to reducing waste in our 
organisation and in the communities in which we operate.  

Part of this commitment is our pledge to reduce single use plastics within our operations. We 
understand that alternatives are not available for all products currently. However, we will continue to 
test and improve our use of sustainable products over time. 

Our goals: 

• Increase recycling rates each year across all of our properties 
• Reduce waste to landfill measured per guest and by square metre 
• Increase product stewardship in our supply chains 
• Reduce packaging coming into the business and offered as takeaway to guests 

Our 2019 activities: 

• Remove plastic straws in favour of paper alternatives  
• Remove plastic cutlery and replace with FSC wood or biodegradable alternatives 
• Remove single use plastic bags from our outlets 
• Replace plastic cups and events servery with bio alternatives  
• Provide discounts for the use of keep cups to team members and guests 
• Seek alternatives for plastic laundry and other guest services packaging 
• Reduce plastic water bottles in favour of plumbed alternatives and glass where appropriate 
• Install water fountains both still and sparkling wherever  we can 
• Seek alternatives for kitchen storage and wrapping rather than disposable plastics 
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